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Good afternoon DACOF Membership!

DACOF is just a little more than five weeks away!
I’ve got a few reminders and want to notify everyone of a possible inconvenience.
 
First, please send your 2017 Randy Reed Memorial Award Nominations to me at:
billbecker.fl@gmail.com
The nomination period ends this Monday, May 22nd at Noon. So far, I’ve only received a few submissions.
Information about Randy and the Memorial Award can be found on our web site at
Dacof.com / Randy Reed Tab / About Randy (drop down)
 
Second, if you have not already done so, please make your Hotel Reservations.
The Guaranteed Room Rate cut-off date is also Monday May 22nd. Room rates cannot be guaranteed after that date. Hotel information can be found at:
Dacof.com / Contacts Tab / Hotels (drop down)
 
Third, RV Spaces are still available, so RV Reservations can still be made!
Additionally, a few of our Members who have RV Reservations have not yet completed the process.
Please be sure to pay for and complete the RV Reservation Process!
 
Fourth, Mid-Florida Golf Cars will be renting Golf Cars again for the DACOF 2017 Weekend. They are working on getting a link up on their web site to make the reservations. Once the link is available, we will send out an announcement and post the link to the Web Site and to the Facebook Page.
 
Lastly, we’ve just found out about a possible inconvenience during our DACOF Weekend this year. Silver Spurs continues to upgrade the Arena Grounds and facilities. In addition to the all-new RV Hook-ups we will enjoy this year are plans to rip up the South (Main) asphalt parking lot to replace it with a concrete parking lot. The positives for DACOF will be that hopefully our dog’s feet will be less likely to get burned walking across the hot asphalt. The Possible Inconvenience is that there is an outside chance they will be starting the process the week leading up to DACOF 2017.
 
I’ve implored the Silver Spurs “Powers that be” to please wait until Monday June 26 to begin the process (after our weekend). Unfortunately, it really all depends on permits and the contractors. If the project does begin before our weekend, I’ve been promised that the Fire Lane on the South side of the building will remain open for loading and unloading – and that Silver Spurs will open the parking area on the West side of the building – which has been open only to pedestrian traffic in previous years.
 
We’re keeping our fingers crossed that the Permitting process and weather can delay the project until after our weekend.
 
Have a wonderful day and stay tuned for upcoming announcements!
 
Bill & the Board

